
                                                  

Lake Castle Madisonville Private School, Inc.  

Saludos Spanish Program 

Beginner PK-1
st 

 

¡Saludos! Greetings to the Beginner Spanish Program! 

This program is designed to introduce your child to the basics of the Spanish language in a fun and interactive way. At 

this beginning level, students will learn the Spanish alphabet and letter sounds, colors, numbers, shapes, greetings, etc. 

Your child will develop not only their Spanish vocabulary, but their English vocabulary as well, as they learn to associate 

the two. My goal is to spark an interest and love for a language that is increasingly becoming more prevalent in our 

society and hopefully interest them in foreign language studies in the future. The fee includes the cost of the program for 

the entire school year, all materials, supplies, and an LC Saludos Spanish Club t-shirt that may be worn on the student’s 

assigned meeting day (see schedule below). Email questions to: mrscarrera1@gmail.com.  

Please complete and return this form to Lake Castle no later than Monday, August 5.  

Student’s Name: ______________________________________________  Grade: ________ 

Student’s Name: ______________________________________________  Grade: ________ 

 

Please make checks payable to:  Natalia Carrera 

Please write “Spanish Program” on the memo portion of the check 

Send to Mrs. Carrera’s attention. 

 

Classes: September 9, 2013-May 19, 2014 

PK-K: Monday 3:15 P.M. - 4:00 P.M. 

1
st
: Wednesday 3:15 P.M. - 4:30 P.M. 

 

_____ student(s) enrolled Saludos Spanish Program @ $250.00 per child = $ _______________ 

Check # _______________              Date: _______________ 

Child’s shirt size (circle one)     YS      YM      YL      AS     AM      AL 

 Student will be dismissed to:      Parent ___________         ASC _______________ 

 Email address: ___________________________________________________________ 

 Contact Name and Phone # _________________________________________________ 

 

¡Muchas Gracias! 

mailto:mrscarrera1@gmail.com

